MONITORING REQUIREMENTS NOT MET FOR
HENRY MILLER LIBRARY WS

Our water system failed to monitor as required for drinking water standards during
the past year and, therefore, was in violation of regulations. Even though this
failure was not an emergency, as our customers, you have a right to know what you
should do, what happened, and what we did to correct this situation.

NOTE: This is a formal regulatory requirement. We do not serve water for drinking
from our well. All faucets are marked ‘Non-Potable.’

We are required to monitor our water for specific contaminants on a regular basis.
Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our water meets
health standards. During 2020 and 2023, we did not collect a source sample for
nitrate in time and therefore, cannot be sure of the quality of our water during that
time.

What should I do? There is nothing you need to do at this time.

We did not test within required timeframe for Nitrate in 2020 and 2023. We should
have taken samples within the calendar year both years and failed to do so. We
collected samples for Nitrate testing in 2021, 2022 and on 1/2/2024.

All test have come back negative for contaminants.

For more information, please contact Magnus Toren at 831-667-2574 or
magnus @henrymiller.org

This notice 1s being posted by Henry Miller Library
State Water System ID#: 2702805

NOTE: Water from our well has been consumed by visitors and residents at the
Henry Miller Library since 1965. Since 2005, due to regulatory requirements, we
have been putting chlorine in the water and have posted ‘Non-Potable’ on each
water outlet.



